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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1183 allows an appointing authority to grant up to 15 days of COVID-19 sick leave to 

healthcare or full-time custodial care workers if they are required to isolate or be quarantined and 

have insufficient leave balances to otherwise cover the isolation/quarantine period. There is a 

maximum possible impact of $12,877,124, however, the actual impact will be substantially less 

than this. Due to the unknowable future number of qualifying instances of covered leave; the 

actual impact is undeterminable. 

 

FY’23 Impact: No more than $12,877,124.00  

 

Full Year Impact: No more than $12,877,124.00 

 

Prepared by: OSDH, DOC, OJA, ODVA, ODMHSAS, JD McCarty, and DHS 


